Dear Ken

 

Thank you to Steeple Barton PC for supporting Movies on the Move last year.

 

I am writing to request a similar arrangement this coming financial year.  Westcote Barton PC and Sandford St Martin PC have contributed an agreed proportion of the £150 per annum requested by Chipping Norton Theatre to offset the withdrawal of Arts Council Funding for village films.

 

We shall continue to screen films bi-monthly and the next one is The Time Traveller's Wife on Saturday 13th March at 7pm in AMH.  In May we are showing An Education for which Carey Mulligan has recently received a BAFTA award so I hope that PC members will be able to come to the film nights which are always enjoyable, social events, professionally organised and run by Chippy Theatre.

 

With thanks in advance for your continuing support

 

Yours sincerely

 

Rosemary


-- 

Rosemary Wilson

2 Orchard Way
Middle Barton
Oxfordshire
OX7 7EZ
01869 347365

